From: Mitch Avalon

Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 4:19 PM
Subject: Status of the Stormwater Initiative

City, County Engineers,

Attached is an update on the Stormwater Initiative. As you recall, the Stormwater Initiative was
a ballot measure that would provide the opportunity for sustainable funding of flood control
and stormwater services. The short story is the ballot measure will not be pursued for this
November 2016 election. This temporary setback doesn't mean were giving up. On the
contrary, we all need to continue our efforts to communicate our need for sustainable funding
to the public and elected officials in preparation of the next opportunity to place the ballot
measure in an election.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Mitch Avalon, Consultant

County Engineers Association of California
255 Glacier Drive, Martinez, CA, 94553
925-313-2203
mitch.avalon@pw.cccounty.us




